
Dear Senators, 
I urge you to support HB4075A.  Indiscriminate killing of any wildlife for prizes or money is wasteful and 
unsporting.  It is a stain on all ethical  
hunters.  There is no research that shows this kind of killing reduces coyote attacks on 
livestock.  Individual farmers and ranchers would still be able to kill coyotes harassing their animals.    
These are not Oregon values. 
Thank you, 
Melinda McCoy 
 

 


